
 

  Circular No.134/2022-23                                    5th January 2023 

 

Dear Parent,  

Kindly be informed that student of grade IX are planning to organize a special farewell 

programme to the outgoing grade X students for the academic year 2022-23. For the 

organization of the event, all the grade IX students need to contribute Rs. 1000/- for the 

same, latest by Saturday, 7th January 2023. The amount need to be paid by all the students 

(Nevertheless of their participation in the event). Looking forward for your kind support 

and understanding.  

 

 

Principal 

 


